
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our website is: 
https://www.sydneyikebana.org 

Contact for enquiries is Faye Brock 
on Email 

ikebanasydney@hotmail.com 
or mobile 0413 564 256 

 
FUTURE MEETINGS 

 

17 September 2020 15 October 2020 Guest Speaker 
Liz Taylor, Iris Farm - Iris plants and 
greeting cards for sale 
 

19 November 2020 Christmas 
Meeting 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ikebana International 
 Sydney Chapter #36 Inc 
 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
THURSDAY 17th SEPTEMBER 2020 
at the Chatswood Bowling Club 
655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood 

 
Please be aware this could change 

depending on Government and Health 
regulations. 

 
Join us for morning tea as we 
celebrate our return to regular 

meetings. 
We will follow social distancing and 

wear facemasks. 
 

9.30am Exhibition – Spring blossom
 materials 

10.00am Business meeting: 

 Presentation of annual 
financial accounts by the 
Auditor 

 Election of Officers 

IKEBANA 
DEMONSTRATIONS 

 

12.30       Close of meeting 
 

Guests welcome 

 

 

YOUR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

has been delayed by II Headquarters 

Due to the effects of the Covid-19 

Virus on the operations.  

 

PAYMENT OF $100.00 IS NOW 
REQUESTED  

Please support your Sydney Chapter 

 

Please pay by bank deposit –  

Westpac Account No. 032 167 133733 

with your name included and email of 

confirmation sent to 

ikebanasydney@hotmail.com. 

 

Also by cheque payable to “Ikebana 

International Sydney Chapter #36 Inc” 

and sent to 

Sue Wong, PO Box 436 Roseville 2069  

 
LATE RENEWALS AFTER SEPTEMBER 

WILL INCUR AN EXTRA FEE OF $10 

TO COVER BANK TRANSFER FEES TO 

AND WITHIN JAPAN 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL 

MEMBERS WHO HAVE 

RENEWED 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING 

to be held on 

THURSDAY 17th 

SEPTEMBER 2020 

at 10.00AM 

at the Chatswood Bowling 

Club, 655 Pacific Highway, 

Chatswood 
Our program will feature 

Ikebana demonstrations 
 

https://www.sydneyikebana.org/
mailto:ikebanasydney@hotmail.com
mailto:ikebanasydney@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members who attended our General Meeting in 
August enjoyed two Ikebana demonstrations – 
Patricia Walters demonstrated a Chiko School 
arrangement and Hiroko Prado demonstrated 
techniques for using flax leaves and a Sogetsu 
School arrangement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Patricia Walters demonstrated Chiko 

School Ikebana 

 

 
Hiroko Prado demonstrated Sogetsu 

School Ikebana 

 

 
The new dates for Celebrate 60:- The Celebration 

event will commence Monday 29th November 2021 – 

finishing with the Sayonara Dinner Friday 3rd 

December 2021 

 

 
Faye Brock - Ohara School 

 
Sue Wong - Sogetsu School 

 
Hiroko Prado - Sogetsu School 


